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Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Reference: Letter No. ANPP-36765-EEVB/ACG, dated June 4, 1986

Dear Sir: ':

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Docket No. STN 50-528 (License No. NPF-41)

STN 50-529 (Ucense No. NPF-51)
STN 50-530 (License No. NPF-74)

Addendum to Response to Notice of Violation, dated May 5, 1986,
and Request for Mitigation of Proposed Imposition of Civil

. Penalties „

File: 92-01 9-026

tn response to the subject notice of violation, PVNGS committed to mandatory use of
Quality Talks on a continuing basis to disseminate security requirements and solicit
support and cooperation.

Quality Talks. were originally implemented duiing tl1e construction phase for the purpose-
of disseminating project quality/safety problems and issues to plant personnel. In 1986,.

~ PVNGS committed to disseminate security requirements within the already established
Quality Talks Program.

Quality Assurance has determined that the distribution of Quality Talks has become
routine and fallen into disuse. The Quality Talks vehicle as a routine communication tool
at department staff meetings has been found to be ineffective. PVNGS believes the need
for mandatory dissemination of security requirements throuoh Quality Assurance is no
longer required. Therefore, Quality Talks is being discontinued.

Quality Assurance continues to monitor PVNGS Security. Additionally, any future
evidence of non-support or non-cooperation in the Security Program requiring site-wide
notification can be communicated to plant personnel through other media, such as New
Era or Employee News Bulletins.
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Quality Assurance will continue to find various means of disseminating quality concepts
on all topics to prevent any one method from becoming routine.

Ifyou have any question or require further information, please contact Mr. Steve Guthrie
at (602) 393-2079.

Very truly yours,

WFC/TRB/RJR/nk

cc: D. H. Coe
Document Control Desk
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